
 

NOTIFICATION OF CLOSURE 
 
 
 
 
 

NPDC MAINTENANCE CONTRACT:  Retaining Wall 
 
 
On behalf of the New Plymouth District Council, Downer NZ would like to inform you that we will shortly be 
undertaking the installation of a retaining wall mid-way through the walkway that connects Ambury Place and 
Mangorei Road. 
 
 
The walkway will be closed during the hours of 7:30am and 17:00pm. 
 
 
Work is expected to take two weeks to complete between February 9 – March 28 2021 with crews working 
between the hours above. 
 
 
The walkway will be made safe and pedestrians allowed to use after work hours. 
 
 
For your safety and that of our crew, we kindly ask you to follow the closure of the walkway that will be in 
place during the day.  
 
 
While we have worked to minimise the impact of these works on the community, we acknowledge that these 
works will cause some disruption. We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding while we 
undertake this project to make the area safer for everyone. 
 
 
If you have any concerns or questions about the works please phone Sam Jiggins on 021 941 625.  
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sam Jiggins 
 
 
Traffic Management Planner - NPDC 
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